
 I do not know why you have taken the position of opposing the Leiber bill. I 
think that the expertise of OEHHA would be more than welcome in the PEL 
process. Cal/OSHA employs no toxicologists, epidemiologists, or even 
physicians. How can Cal/OSHA perform risk assessments? OEHHA is an 
impartial state agency that does risk assessment for a living. Certainly workers 
deserve the same protections that other residents of California do. 
  
 I am a member of AIHA - NCS. I am very disappointed in the CIHC. 
 


